Important Notice : Caution About Fee Payments

Wilson College students should be aware that some unauthorised persons/agencies may contact
applicants/students through WhatsApp, SMS messages/emails/ phone calls, asking them to make
the payment for admission/ re-registration, etc., through fraudulent payment links. Do not share any
document/receipt or personal data when contacted.

The College has not authorised any person or agency to receive payment on its behalf for any
purpose whatsoever.

Students are advised to visit only the official Wilson College website (www.wilsoncollege.edu) and
follow the relevant links available there to pay admission/re-registration fees, etc. Please check the
full email address of the any mail pertaining to admission before responding.

Emails related to admission/re-registration etc. are sent by the College only through the official
email IDs: @wilsoncollege.edu. Emails received from any other email ID asking for payment are to
be treated as fake and should be reported to the police.

Wilson College will not be responsible for payments made through any such fraudulent payment link
or website. Students are advised to be cautious and not fall prey to such fraudsters.
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